2022 Search for the Next UPD College of Education Dean

Announcement of the Public Forum and Interviews

Please be reminded of the Public Forum in relation to the Search for the Next Dean of the
College of Education, UP Diliman, tomorrow, 01 March 2022 (Tuesday), at 3:00PM.
If you have not registered yet, kindly do so through: https://bit.ly/CEdPublicForum

The Search Committee also encourages CEd stakeholders to actively participate in the
stakeholder interviews happening later this week. Please find the schedule below.

Wednesday (02 March)
9:00 AM - 12:00 PM (Faculty) | 2:00 - 5:00 PM (Staff)

Thursday (03 March)
9:00 AM - 12:00 PM (Students) | 2:00 - 5:00 PM (Alumni)

Friday (04 March)
9:00 AM - 12:00 PM (for those not accommodated in the earlier schedules)

To get the Zoom link to the interview schedules, kindly accomplish the Stakeholders
Survey Form: https://bit.ly/CEdStakeholdersConsultation

You may email cctagaban@up.edu.ph for inquiries.
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